
Meeting with the mayor

  

A few days ago we have had a meeting with the mayor in which we turned him to moving our
worries on our village, specially the works that we consider to be more urgent:

  

- Work of the park

  

- Curve of the Etxeberría

  

- State of the beach

  

- Social place

  

For example, the work of the park, which was promised for last year, continues without having
funding, for what we are not in conditions to affirm when the same one will be realized, though
in opinion of the mayor, this one will carry out this year..

  

The mayor told us that the work of the walk along the river Lambre will be realized when
the good time accompanies us . This work is financed by the
Demarcation of Coasts ,
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and seems that already its execution has been approved. We suppose, therefore, that before
the summer we will be able to have a walk along the river Lambre up to closely together of the
mills of Misericordia.
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